
PLC Sydney Futures invites students and 
parents from Inner West schools to attend a 
presentation by Chloe McClean, from Imperial 
College London, and Nathan Lamb from the 
University of Cambridge. The presentation will 
include the benefits of UK Higher Education, 
personal statement tips, applying to competitive 
UK institutions, and a short introduction to these 
institutions.

Tuesday 12 August 2025
6.30 - 7.30 pm
Audrey Keown Theatre (AKT), PLC Sydney
Meta Street, Croydon 2132

RSVP by Tuesday 5 August Click here

If you have any enquires, please contact: 
Rowena Barnett rbarnett@plc.nsw.edu.au or 
Toranz Wildie-McDaid twildiemcdaid@plc.nsw.
edu.au
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSethsS15lKk6BXYcG5YRrBYpO2-qtKoyyVC9PoOhBHQoOZAEQ/viewform

